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This week’s award winners: 
Class 1                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Jude for moving over the apparatus and doing a 
forward roll independently.                                                                      
Class Award - Edward for being kind, polite and helpful and being 
keen to join in with class discussions.                                                           
Class 2                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Eli for great listening in Yoga.                                        
Class Award - Amelia for lovely writing on the story of Billy’s   
Bucket.                                                                                                           
Class 3                                                                                                    
Sports Award - Max for great stamina in Zumba sessions.                  
Class Award - Emmeline for a careful, colourful design on her          
winter mitten art project.                                                                              
Class 4                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Betsy for great rhythm and dance moves in Zumba. 
Class Award - Marcie for thoughtful comments about the lives of 
poor working children in Victorian times.                                             
Class 5                                                                                                             
Sports Award - Lucas for super accurate throwing.                                
Class Award - Jake for extremely confident singing during our     
Nativity rehearsals.  

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                     
Caleb for his excellent progress in Phonics - well done! 

Diary Dates  

Monday’s this Half-Term                                      

The last after school gymnastics club until 

4pm for Class 2 and 3.          

Monday 6 and Tuesday 7 December                 

Nativity filming at Holy Trinity Church. 

Wednesday 8 December                                         

Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner 

at school. 

Thursday 9 December                                               

Holy Trinity PTA Open Air Christmas Market 

2.30 - 4pm                                                         

Nursery collected from back door.                       

Reception from the main red door. 

Monday 13 December                                               

Nursery and Class 1 Christmas party am.     

Class 2 and Class 3 Christmas party pm. 

Tuesday 14 December                                               

Class 4 and Class 5 Christmas party pm. 

Wednesday 15 December                                               

Christingle Worship for the main school. 

Thursday 16 December                                       

Live Santa Stories for Nursery, Class 1 and 

Class 2.                                                                     

A live pantomime for Class 3, Class 4 and 

Class 5. 

Friday 17 December                                               

Snowball and Sprout competitions.           

School closes at 1pm. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

The National Sleep Helpline                                   
The National Sleep Helpline 
helps anyone with sleep 
issues including adults,  
parents and young people. 
The helpline is available from 7pm to 9pm,      
Sunday to Thursday on 03303 530 541.  

Picture News                                                   
The topic next week -  

Bishop of Berwick Visit                                                                                            
It was a pleasure to welcome the 
Bishop of Berwick, Mark Wroe to 
school alongside the Diocesian      
Director of Education, Canon          
Rickeard.  Our visitors had a tour 
around school and then faced a very 
tricky question and answer session 
with Class 3.  The class wanted to find 
out all about the Bishop’s job (Joey) 
and how easy or difficult it was (Gracie).  They asked, how long he had 
been the Bishop of Berwick (Tymon) and did he get paid (Archie).   They 
also wanted to know how many friends he had (Lara), where he was born 
(Benjamin)  and all about his pets (Audrina). 

Shadow Minister for Policing and the Fire-Service                                              
Last week the Shadow Minster, Sarah Jones and 
Northumbria Police Crime Commissioner, Kim 
McGuiness came to school to see Class 5 and the 
work our Mini-Police are doing in the community.  
The visit was part of a wider visit to the              

northern area 
command.  The 
children had lots 
of questions and 
they went on a 
deployment, completing a litter pick 
and using a speed gun to check      
drivers speeds on North Road. 
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